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Associate Professor Mary Tate is being hosted by Professor Annette Mills in the Department of 
Accounting & Information Systems. Mary’s area of interest is new and innovative approaches to the 

design, management and delivery of digital channels and services using new technologies. 

 
Mary is visiting from Victoria University of Wellington where she teaches IT management, digital 
transformation, information systems theory and research methods, and user experience design. 

She heard about the Visiting Erskine Fellowship through international Erskine fellows who have 
visited Victoria University on “side trips” in the past. When the Erskine Fellowship programme 

opened to visitors from within New Zealand Mary asked to be considered and was delighted to be 
invited. 

Mary is loving the UC campus, Hagley Park and the gardens, Riverside Market, and is hoping to get 
up to Arthur’s pass. 

Whilst at UC Mary is teaching information systems research and emerging IS for business and 
interacting with great students and staff. “This is a tremendous time to be in the technology area as 

there are so many exciting things happening and some things that are a bit scary”. 

 

 


